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Dental 

52 Clients

52 Dental Screenings

115 Dental Sealants

51 Fluoride Varnishes

Health Services Provided

Immunizations
21 Clients
33 Vaccines



Have Routine HCP Have seen HCP in 
past 6 months

Tonopah 64% 78%

Goldfield 29% 55%

Pahrump 57% 71%

Health Needs Assessment

Routine Healthcare

Tonopah participants- 55% travel over 100 miles for routine services
Goldfield participants- 70% travel over 100 miles for routine services
Pahrump participants- 50% had health services available within 50 miles



Within past 
6 months

More than 
one year

More than 5 
years

Tonopah 33% 56% 11%

Goldfield 20% 70% 15%

Pahrump <1% 62% 23%

Health Needs Assessment

Reports Last Time Seen by Dentist



❖ May trip has been planned for White Pine County (Ely 
and McGill).  

❖ Another trip will be planned for June to Tonopah  and 
other communities to be determined.  

❖ Considering other types of services in collaboration 
with additional partners.

❖ Continue to survey health needs to determine health 
needs in rural areas.

❖ Establish funding for sustainable continuation of care 
based on the community needs identified by the 
community leaders.

Future Endeavors
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